
The Phase 2 What We Heard Report is 
complete!

Did you know?
What is a vision? 
A vision describes the community 
values and the desired future that 
residents and stakeholders see for the 
area and this sets the direction for the 
ARP. 

What are guiding principles? 
Guiding principles are specific value 
statements that reflect the vision and 
help guide more specific planning 
decisions. 

How to stay informed:
•	 Learn more about the South of 

Wye ARP Project by visiting the 
project webpage: 

       www.strathcona.ca/southofwye
•	 Sign up for the South of Wye ARP 

Project e-newsletter on the project 
webpage!
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Next steps
Based on the feedback received from the Phase 2 public engagement, 
in Phase 3 we will be revising and finalizing the Vision and Guiding 
Principles. In accordance with the finalized Vision and Guiding Principles, 
we will be preparing potential land use concept scenarios. 

The tentative schedule is to present these potential land use concept 
scenarios to the public for review and feedback in the spring of 2021. The 
finalized Vision and Guiding Principles will also be shared with the public 
in Phase 3.  

The second phase of public engagement for the South of Wye ARP 
Project took place from December 1 to December 21, 2020. 

Thank you for providing your feedback on the draft Vision and Guiding 
Principles for the South of Wye ARP Project!

You can find the full Phase 2 What We Heard Report on the South of Wye 
ARP Project webpage. 


